
Scots Language Week Homework Task 
 

 
 

Next week (21st – 25th January) is Spotlight on Scots Language 
Week. This special week involves pupils taking part in a range 
of Scots-based learning experiences across the curriculum.  
We would like to invite all pupils to research a Scots poem, 
song or story and to practise their chosen piece at home with 
you. Pupils do not have to learn their poem, story or song off by 
heart – they can bring a copy of it in with them to share with 
their classmates. Pupils will get the opportunity to share their 
chosen piece with their class next week. A selection of 
pupils will then get the chance to perform their poem, story or 
song at our special assembly on Friday 25th January. 
Below is a useful Scots Language web link: 
 
http://www.scottishpoetrylibrary.org.uk/poetry/tags/suitable-
children 
 
If you would like to find out more information about the many 
benefits of children learning Scots Language, please visit 
http://www.udston-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk/parent-area/scots-
language-information-for-parents-carers/.  
 
Cheers an’ guid luck! 
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